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RTNM TOWNSHIP FORUM 

ITEMS RAISED IN OPEN FORUM: 14th November 2012    
 

 Raised by ITEM RAISED AT OPEN FORUM Action by Action 

1 Mrs 

Fairhurst 

Cars were frequently being parked 

on the pavements in and around 

Tottington causing an obstruction 

and that dustbins were being left in 

groups once they had been emptied. 

 

Cllrs Gartside 

and Wright  

Councillor Gartside stated that this was something 

that he and Councillor Wright had dealt with in the 

past and they would be more than willing to take 
up the issue again.  

2 

 

Resident  A number of people wanted to 

discuss the Core Strategy in more 

detail. Request was made for it to 

be a future agenda item. 

David 

Thomas 

The Head of Planning Policy & Projects will be 

attending the January meeting to discuss initial 

feedback from the consultation on the Core 

Strategy.  

3 Resident 

(Walshaw) 

There had been an accident outside 

the primary school that evening and 

the problem was due to parked cars 

all along the road outside the 
school. Would it be possible to 

consider this area for residential 
parking? 

David 

Thomas 

A representative from Highways has agreed to 

attend the March Township Forum to discuss 

residential parking schemes.  

 


